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25 per cent of his cases were sent to him by 
the welfare agencies in Montreal without 
charge. This was the price for protection in 
Montreal. This man, who had been trained in 
another country, believed that there was 
nothing wrong with performing abortions. In 
most cases he fitted the person with a pessary 
and told her not to come back. He was not 
interested in seeing her again. He believed he 
was doing a job for the young people. If we 
are not going to provide birth control pills in 
our high schools and in some of our public 
schools to all female students then we had 
better consider—

The Acting Speaker (Mr. Béchard): Order, 
please. We will suspend the sitting until the 
lights come back.

Hon. G. J. Mcllrailh (Solicitor General):
Mr. Speaker, I wonder if it would meet the 
wishes of the house to call it ten o’clock?

The Acting Speaker (Mr. Béchard): Order, 
please. Since it is approximately ten o’clock 
and due to the circumstances, the house is 
adjourned until tomorrow at 2 p.m.

At ten o’clock the house adjourned, without 
question put, pursuant to standing order.


